1/16/2013 3:14:58 PM
RE: Project Status

Allen,

We took your report and used it as a foundation. The Lt. Governor wants to write an introduction. At this point, your portion of the
project is complete. They are grateful to you for keeping everyone on track during the sessions. The Lt. Governor was pleased with
the format you used and found your report very helpful.

Thanks for your support. | will most likely be in touch for additional help as our role in SC evolves and grows.
Again, thanks.

Tony

From: Allen Gantt [mailto:agantt@sc.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 9:14 AM
To: Kester, Tony

Subject: Project Status

Tony...
| have not heard anything regarding the project for the Lieutenant Governor. Any update that you can share.
Atg..
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